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From: Samantha Jochim
To: licensing
Cc: Jesse Wiedmeyer
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 6:58:01 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

As a homeowner in the Sherman Neighborhood, on Madison's North Side, my husband and I
are writing in support of a liquor license being granted to the Northside Lounge (owners :
Emily Devine & Simon Dettinger.)

We would love to see the changing population of the beautiful North Side investing into the
community through business ownership and other ventures. Their establishment would benefit
the community by giving us all a place to gather and be neighbors, cultivating a sense of
belonging for us all.

Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 

Sincerely,
Sam Jochim & Jesse Wiedmeyer
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